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Question: 
 
To what extent did post GFC prudential regulatory changes apply to or affect supply chain 
financing, trade finance and trade credit insurance and was there a movement of trade and 
supply chain financing from the bank to the non-bank sector following those changes? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
 
After the GFC, APRA introduced new capital requirements for the banking, general and life 
insurance sectors. APRA does not believe these changes materially impacted on the provision 
of trade and supply chain financing.  
 
 
APRA does not directly regulate supply chain financing and does not have data about the 
movement of trade or supply chain financing from the regulated to non-regulated banking 
sector.  
 


